Sponsor Meeting Update and Next Steps

February 6, 2015

SPONSOR MEETING OUTCOME

NEXT STEPS

Core Funding: Annual Cost of
Living Increase

All current funders agreed to
include an annual cost of living
increase on core funding levels
starting in FY16

SUN staff will help establish
a consistent cost of living
rate for FY16 and funders
will include that in budgets

Core Funding: Differentiated
Funding Levels

Many sponsors expressed
support for the idea and
interest in what their portion
of the cost might be.

Mayor’s Office was only
sponsor to name this explicitly
as a priority for this year

SUN staff will develop a
proposal for differentiated
levels that could be
considered this year or
incorporated into the FY17
budget in alignment with the
RFP

Principal Leadership
Development and Support

All districts agreed to work on
this jointly. With efforts to
begin in late Winter/Spring
2015

At the February SUN Districts
Council, district liaisons and
SUN staff will begin planning

Attendance Supports

All 6 districts and United Way
identified attendance supports
as among their top 2-3
priorities for joint effort

SUN staff are working with
districts to identify which
schools to expand a final
attendance model to - and
what contributions they can
make to the budget items
(SUN capacity & case
workers)

An expansion subgroup of
Communities Supporting
Youth will meet Jan-Mar to
define the model to use and
what training and support is
needed

Culturally Specific Youth Case
Management/Advocacy

4 districts (Centennial,
Gresham-Barlow, PPS and
Reynolds), the Mayor’s Office
and United Way prioritized this
item

SUN staff work with districts,
the City and County to
determine what model and
level of contribution are of
interest

New SUN Community Schools

3 districts were interested in
new SUN sites (Gresham
Barlow, Parkrose, and
Reynolds)

SUN staff work with districts
on contributions




